
    

 

 

Date: 09-November-2023 

To, 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001 
 
 
 
BSE Scrip Code:500313 
 

To, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
"Exchange Plaza" 5th Floor, 
Plot No. C-1, G Block, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai  - 400051 
 
NSE Scrip Code - OILCOUNTUB 
 

 

Sub: Outcome of Board Meeting/ Submission of Financial Results of the company for the Second 

Quarter/Half Year ended 30th September, 2023 

Ref: Regulation 30, 33 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015(LODR Regulations)  

With reference to the above subject, we wish to inform you that a meeting of the Board of Directors 

of Oil Country Tubular Limited held today i.e., on Thursday, 09th November, 2023, amongst other 

items of business, the businesses as specified below were transacted at the meeting.  

 

1) Approval of Un-audited Financial Statements for the Second Quarter/Half Year ended                         

30th September, 2023;   

The Unaudited Standalone Financial Results of the Company for the  Second Quarter/Half Year 

ended 30th September, 2023 and the Limited Review Report issued by C K S Associates, 

Chartered Accountants,  (FRN - 007390S) Statutory Auditors of the Company have been reviewed 

by the Audit Committee and placed before the Board of Directors of the Company in their 

meeting held today. The same are approved and taken on record by the Board.   

The Unaudited Financial Results for the second quarter/half year ended 30th September, 2023 

and the Limited Review Report are also available on the website of the Company at 

https://www.octlindia.com/quarterlyresults.html and are enclosed herewith. 

Extract of Financial Results for the second quarter/half year ended 30th September, 2023 would 

be published in prescribed format in English and Telugu newspapers. 

*Oil Country Tubular Limited donot have any subsidiary Companies. 
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2) Withdrawal of Application filed with Bombay Stock Exchange for Voluntary Delisting of Equity 

Shares  

At the request of Bombay Stock Exchange and in the interest of shareholders, the Board of 

Directors in their meeting held today have reconsidered the proposal of Voluntary Delisting of 

Equity Shares from BSE and unanimously resolved to withdraw the application dated                             

15-November-2022 filed for Voluntary Delisting of Equity Shares from BSE. 

The aforesaid meeting commenced at 10:30 AM and concluded at 11:45 AM. 

Kindly take the above information on your records.  

Thanking you. 

For Oil Country Tubular Limited 

 

 

Sudhir Kumar Pola 
Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 
M.No.F8999 

Enclosure:-A/a. 
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